
RoHS Directive (2011/65/EU) 

Herga Technology Ltd is fully aware of its obligation under the RoHS 2 Directive (2011/65/EU).  Herga 
is a manufacturer of products which, in most cases, are components used in more complex products.  
The vast majority of Herga’s products and components do not contain any of the restricted 
substances in concentrations above the limits set by the RoHS Directive.  Herga can provide RoHS 
compliant alternatives to any components that do contain restricted substances. 

For ‘certificates of compliance’ for individual items, please contact Bill MacDougall 
(billmacdougall@herga.com). 
 


